
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ministry of Infrastructure 
Attn: Glen Murray 
900 Bay Street, 5th Floor 
Mowat Block 
Toronto, Ontario M7A 1C2 
 
February 14, 2014 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
As you are aware from our discussions, the Town of Oakville is currently 
undertaking a study of the lands in the vicinity of QEW/Bronte Road. This area 
includes land that is currently owned by the Province and leased to the Deerfield 
Golf Course through Infrastructure Ontario (IO). 
 
As part of the study, the town has held a number of community consultations to 
discuss alternative land uses. I have attended these meetings and met regularly with 
residents in the area. I know there is strong public support for the continued use of 
the land as a golf course and I am writing to request that any plans to sell the 
property are cancelled. I would agree however that some development potential 
exists along the North Service Road/QEW frontage.  
 
The Deerfield Golf Course has a very active membership and a large pay-as-you-play 
clientele who are committed to the future of the golf course. In addition, Deerfield is 
next to the sensitive lands included in the natural heritage system of the 14 mile 
creek.  
 
Over the years the Town of Oakville has become one of the most co-operative 
supporters of Ontario’s Greenbelt introduced by our government.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Oakville is very committed to the principles of complete communities including 
responsible growth and protection of our greenspaces. I am certain that the 
protection of this greenspace fits into the concept of a complete community and will 
benefit our town and province for years to come.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Flynn, MPP 
Oakville 
  
Cc: 

 

Mayor Rob Burton 
Corporation of the Town of Oakville 
1225 Trafalgar Road 
Oakville, ON L6H 0H3 
 
Councillor Allan Elgar  
Corporation of the Town of Oakville 
1225 Trafalgar Road 
Oakville, ON L6H 0H3 
 
Councillor Roger Lapworth  
Corporation of the Town of Oakville 
1225 Trafalgar Road 
Oakville, ON L6H 0H3 
 
Fourteen Mile Creek Residents Association  
Scott Leduc 
scott@cancerinsight.ca 
 
Mr. Brian Burton 
2106 Brays Lane 
Oakville, ON L6M 2T1 
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